
2022-2023 School Year Upcoming Events 
April 7-14   Easter Break 

April 28    No School PD Day for Teachers 

May 19    No School PD Day for Teachers 

May 22    No School Victoria Day 

June 10    Grad 2023 

June 12    No School PD Day for Teachers 

June28    Last Day of School 

June 29    No School PD Day for Teachers 

June 30    Report Card Pickup  

EATON CLIPPINGS 
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EATON                                   

LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 

Eaton School is in the process of writing its 

Land Acknowledgement statement.                      

A bulletin board of pictures that represent 

the land, water, animals, birds and skies in 

and around our community of Eatonia was 

created as inspiration.  The display of First 

Nations artifacts collected from this area are 

equally important.  Students and staff have 

been writing words or phrases that can be 

used in the statement when we collaborate 

with Liz Zdunich, Sun West Indigenous         

Perspective Consultant, to create Eaton’s 

Land Acknowledgement.   









Eaton School is now taking registrations for next year’s Kindergarten class beginning in 

the Fall of 2023.   To be eligible, a child must be at least five years old before December 31, 

2023.  To register your child, please use the following link:  

https://permission.click/req3g/ca  

We require copies of your child’s Birth Certificate or proof of Legal Guardianship and         

Saskatchewan Health Card.  Please bring copies of these or the originals for us to make a 

copy to the Main Office or scan and email to eaton@sunwestsd.ca.  

If your child will be riding the bus, please complete the Transportation Request form using  

the link on the Registration form.   

Information regarding a date to “Meet the Kindergarten Teacher” will be sent to registered 

parents/guardians near the end of this school year. 

 

https://permission.click/req3g/ca


April 17th—20th 

Eaton Junior and Senior Bands have been rehearsing in 

preparation for the Cantando Music Festival!  They are 

sounding great—proof of practice, hard work and             

collaborations.   

Best of luck to both bands and Ms. Whitell!  Represent 

Eaton with pride. 

A very special Thank You so much to the Band Parents’   

Association for sponsoring this incredible musical                           

opportunity for our Spartan musicians.   



SCC Healthy Snack 

 

Eaton School Community Council provides all K-12 

students with a Healthy Snack each month. 

Apr 26—smoothies 

May 31—smoothies 

June 21—watermelon and popsicles 

 

Please watch the SCC Facebook page for posts  

requesting donations.  Thank you! 



SCC News 

To the SCC for purchasing a bookshelf for the library to display the 

books the SCC bought for the students.  

We can’t wait to get it. 



GSA 

The GSA met last Tuesday for their regular meeting. We discussed the challenge of accomplish-
ing goals during lunch time meetings. We all agreed that it is very challenging and decided to 
change our meetings. We will have bi-weekly meetings; one at lunch time and the other after 
school. We feel this will help us to plan events as well as have time to prepare for them. The GSA 
is excited to be hosting their first ” Game Night” on April 6th, at 7:00 p.m. This will be for all 
high school students in Grades 7 to 12. If you like games like Man Tracker, Sardines and Hide 
and Seek, we hope you will come out and join us for what is sure to be, an evening of fun and 
laughter! We are working on a few other events so watch for upcoming posters and additional in-
formation. 

Spring is in the air and in our steps! Be Kind and Keep Smiling! 

To the GSA for purchasing books for the library! We can’t wait to read them. 

We appreciated your generosity. 





Grade 1&2 News  
Grade 1-2 are preparing props for their passion projects. There are flamingos, Mexico, math 
hacks, gems and many more. Students are loving the learning!  



Gr. 3/4 
Blind Date with a Book 

Miss. J and Miss. Radies picked books for each student in Grade 3/4. We picked 

books we thought each student would enjoy reading. The books were wrapped and 

a book teaser was put on the outside to get the students hyped up about their books. 

The students loved their books and so far it has been a success! 



Gr. 5/6 

This crew of 30 had a blast at their 
curling tournament! We learned all 
about sweeping, curling the rock, 
and getting out of the hack!   
 
A huge thank you to Brett Becker 
and the Rec Board for allowing us 
the ice time and installing it. We are 
grateful to Mr. Hayes for setting  
everything up, as well as Amanda 
Longmuir, Mrs. Green and David 
Bosch for helping out.   
 
Learning the scoring card rules and 
game play was truly a bonding  
moment for our classes.  



Students in grades 5-12 hit the ice for a couple of mini Spartan Bonspiel last week.   

It rocked!! 

A SPARTAN THANK YOU                                                                                                          

to the Eatonia Rec Board and Brett Becker                                                                                  

for the opportunity to learn and practice this life-long sport!! 













Indoor soccer has been super active with a wind up on April 3- parents vs students! Thanks goes 
out to our dedicated coaches Barb Stusrud, Janelle Layton and to our manager Shelley Follensbee!  

Soccer  



Senior Boys Basketball 

The first year of the senior boys’ basketball Co-Op with Marengo was a success.  The boys en-

joyed playing with their Westcliffe Warriors counterparts, and the two groups were able to 

work together well as a team.  Mr. Hoult and Mr. Kopeck enjoyed coaching the team this year 

and enjoyed seeing the growth that all the players showed.  With most of the players being in 

grade 10 & 11 we also look forward to working with the same group of boys again next year. 

This year we had games and tournament in Eatonia, Eston, Kindersley, Kerrobert, Biggar, Plen-

ty and Rosetown.  While we didn’t always win the boys always worked hard and had a good 

time.  The team would like to thank Mike Rooke who helped out with coaching this year, and 

Randi Somerville and Mr. Korchinski who did a lot of volunteers reffing this year.  We also owe 

a big thank you to the parents who spent the time (and gas money) transporting the team to 

our many away games this year. 

While stormy weather ended the season a little sooner than expected, we had a great windup 

with the senior girls’ team as a fun way to cap off the season.  Thank you to Mike Rooke from 

Coleville Mechanical for donating pizza for the wind-up and to Elana and Madison Somerville 

from the 21-44 for donating pop, water, and dessert.   

Thank you to Kearin, Joel, Cameron, Brayden, Ronnie, Adam, and Grady from Eatonia and 

Branden, Blake, Johnny, and Makayla from Marengo for being such great players to work with 

this year.  We wish Kearin all the best in his future endeavours, and hope to see the rest of 

you out for basketball again next year! 












